SAUSD has several programs for pregnant and parenting students including childcare through the Cal-SAFE program.  Pregnant or parenting students regardless of their marital status have the right to attend their current school or any district school and to participate in any program or activity for which they would otherwise qualify in an environment free of discrimination or harassment.  Participation in any school or program specifically designed for pregnant or parenting students such as the Cal-SAFE program must be completely voluntary on the part of the student.  Consult with the School Nurse for further information or referrals.
